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commentletters

From: Kathryn Galinis <kkgalinis@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2016 7:25 AM
To: commentletters
Subject: 33% water conservation

To whom it may concern: 
I understand that the State is considering a 33% water water conservation mandate effective February. 
Personally, my household has more than met the current state water mandate and we were happy to comply and 
amazed to realize how much water can be saved by just paying attention. However, given the precipitation that 
has been received so far this water year and the fact that we could receive considerably more isn't it foolishly 
early to decide on the percentage we should be asked to conserve?  You 33% seems arbitrary to me. Revisit this 
issue in April when you will have a better indication of what will be needed.  Come on, use some common 
sense! 
 
Sent from my iPad  

(4/20/16) Public Workshop
Urban Water Conservation

Deadline: 4/14/16 by 12:00 noon
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